
Hello to our Forestville families, 

Since we did not use all of our emergency closing days for the year, there will be no School this Friday, 

May 27th.  Once again, the Forestville Central School District will be closed this Friday, May 27th.  We 

hope you and your family have an enjoyable and safe Holiday Weekend! 

 

 


